
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

The purpose of this study is to understand the feasibility of installing trails along River Road and 

Tiger Drive to fill in gaps in the existing trail network in Yorktown (approximately 3600 linear 

feet of trail). 

 

 

Proposal: 

Flatland Resources has submitted the attached quote for: Phase I – Trail Feasibility Study, Phase 

II – Professional Engineer’s Estimate to develop a detailed cost estimate of the feasible trail 

routing, and Phase III - Write and Complete the competitive grant application for the Next Level 

Trails Program. 

 

 

Cost: 

$15,215.00 

 

 

Cost to be paid from ARPA Park. 


